
MARY KACH CHAPIN
YOUNG ARTIST FUND

Donate to support the young artists of Adventure Theatre MTC in memory of
Mary Kach Chapin, dedicated volunteer, fundraiser, and theatre parent!



The Mary Kach Chapin Young Artists Fund covers scholarships for ATMTC Academy classes and assists
local schools with the cost of field trips to Adventure Theatre MTC student matinees. 

ATMTC ACADEMY SCHOLARSHIPS
Public elementary schools in Montgomery County do not offer theatre/drama programming. The Adventure
Theatre Academy provides structured, inspiring drama programs taught by local teaching professionals. Our
classes focus on building skills demonstrated to build self-confidence, communication, and teamwork skills, and
improve kids’ standardized test scores and school attendance.

Scholarships for talented students ensure that the benefits of arts education and training are available to all
students who wish to deepen their involvement in the arts.

TICKET DISCOUNTS
Every season, Adventure Theatre MTC welcomes thousands of students to our weekday matinees for field trips. For
most students, this is their first introduction to theatre. No school pays full price for tickets for field trip tickets, and
with support from the Mary Kach Chapin Young Artists Fund, Adventure Theatre MTC can offer more
complimentary and discounted tickets to some of our region’s most deserving children to experience the joy and
benefits of theatre education. 

RECOGNITION
Benefits at the various sponsorship levels include recognition of your sponsorship in playbills and other marketing
materials, on our website, and in social media marketing materials, and advertising in our production brochures
based on sponsorship level. Recognition as Show Sponsor in marketing, collateral materials, playbill, on the website
and in e-mail newsletters. 

To learn more, please contact: 
Sarah Chapin, Managing Director
SChapin@adventuretheatre-mtc.org
301.251.5766

“My mom was a tireless volunteer and supporter of arts education even
before my siblings and I fell in love with theatre! She was President of the

PTA at every school I attended, volunteered to run extracurricular fine arts
classes, ferried us to rehearsals across the DMV, compiled show programs

for our summer children’s theatre productions, created costumes for
entire ensembles of students with her fellow theatre parents, and never

missed a show or concert when we were onstage. 

Join me in honoring her dedication to her family and to the theatre by
donating to ensure all students have access to the high-quality arts

education and production opportunities that she made possible for me
and my peers.” - Sarah Chapin, Managing Director 

tel:301-251-5766

